
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 
Dear Lord, 

As we gather in October, we lift our hearts in prayer for 
our beloved nation. We are grateful for the freedom that 
we enjoy, the opportunities that we have, and the beauty 

that surrounds us in this great land. 
We pray for unity among our people, that despite our 

differences, we may stand together as one nation under 
God. May we remember the principles of liberty, justice, 

and equality that our country was founded upon. 
We remember those who have served and sacrificed for 
our freedom. We honor their bravery and pray for the 

comfort and strength of their families. 
As the leaves change color and the air turns crisp, may we 
embrace the spirit of change and growth in our own lives. 

May we strive to be better citizens, neighbors, and 
stewards of this land that we love. 

In this month of October, we pray for the safety and well-
being of all Americans. May we face the challenges ahead 
with resilience and resolve, knowing that we are blessed 

to call this nation our home. 
In Your name we pray, 

Amen. 
 



Hello,   

 It doesn’t take much to cheer someone up, or even make someone’s day 
with a random act of kindness. Here are some fun silly days to celebrate in 
October. You could send a card to a member or drop off a chocolate cupcake or 
Frappe and visit for a few minutes. If you know of an elderly member or a 
member who just can’t make it to meetings anymore, this is a good way to let 
them know your Auxiliary is thinking about them. 

Melissa Tracey 
VFW Auxiliary Chaplain - 
Department of Maryland 

2024 - 2025 
410-487-2514 

vfwauxmdchaplain@gmail.com 


